
Dear Parents, 

Sibling Club.  Yesterday we sent home, via ParentMail, an important letter regarding Sibling Club.   Please make sure you book 

your child/ren in using the link, provided within yesterday’s letter, by Wednesday 7th October. After the 7th of October, if you 

need to use this provision contact the school office. For early collections, please continue to collect your children from their 

usual points.  As your child will be dismissed by a different member of staff, please let them know who you are collecting. 

Flu vaccinations.  Flu vaccinations are planned to take place at school on 14th December 2020 for all year groups.  We will be 

in touch after half term with further information.  Parental permission is sought before the vaccinations take place.  The date 

is allocated to us by the school nursing team and we have no influence over this.  If your child has underlying medical needs 

and you feel your child would benefit from receiving the vaccination earlier please contact your doctor’s surgery. 

Coats.  As we continue into the Autumn Term and the weather starts to become colder, we will still need to keep up good 

COVID practice and keep rooms as well ventilated as possible.  Please ensure your child has a jumper and a coat in school 

should they feel the need to wrap up a little warmer.  Children continue to go outside to play in all weathers so adequate 

outdoor clothing is necessary.   

PE Year 1-6.  PE lessons will continue to be outside through most weathers, so please ensure your child has a warm layer to 

put over their PE kit.  Tracksuit bottoms and a sweatshirt are ideal.  Please ensure any clothing that comes into school is 

clearly named with your child's forename and surname.   

Authorisation. If someone other than the two people you have given us authority for is collecting your child/ren from school, 

please telephone the school office.  Children will not be released unless we have your authorisation.  

Uniform.  We are aware many of you are waiting on uniform orders made either at the end of the Summer Term or this term.  

Due to many factors experienced worldwide with lockdowns and factory shutdowns, this has resulted in delayed shipments 

and deliveries.  We will send home uniform with your child as soon as the stock arrives.  Thank you for your patience at this 

time.   

Uniform Passes. If you have a problem with uniform and you need your child to wear an item of clothing that is not usually 

permitted, i.e. trainers, please email admin@wcofe.com so that a uniform pass can be issued.  Each uniform pass issued will 

be given an end date and your child will then be expected to be back in the correct uniform at the date stated.   

Airfield Club.  From Monday we are happy to open Airfield Club again.   

Breakfast Club:       After School Club:  

Bubble 1 — Foundation and Key Stage 1    Bubble 1—Foundation and Key stage 1  

Bubble 2 — Lower Key Stage 2     Bubble 2—Lower Key Stage 2  

        Bubble 3—Upper Key Stage 2 

As previously communicated, for the time being, we are unable to offer Breakfast Club to our Upper Key Stage 2 children.  

Breakfast Club will run from 7.45am to 8.50am.  After School Club will run at the revised time of 3.15pm to 5.00pm.  Booking 

is currently not available online but via email to admin@wcofe.com and any booking needs to be made 48 hours in advance.  

The school car park must not be used to drop off in the morning or pick up at the end of the day.   
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Our Vision 

 

'At Woodley C of E, each person is unique and accepted as a child of God.  Through strong Christian values and our BRIGHT attitudes to learning, we 

inspire hearts and minds to create lifelong learners, who have the knowledge, skills and understanding to shine brightly in the world.' 

 



Walk to School Week - Monday 5th October-Friday 9th October 2020. 

The annual Walk to School week-long challenge is back and we are very proud to be participating at Woodley C of E Primary 
School. This year we are celebrating the positive impacts that walking to school can have on everyone's health and wellbeing. 
You child will come home today with a Daily Activity Diary where they can record their efforts and you can also scan and 
record how many times you manage to Walk to School using the QR code below. Class totals will be recorded and celebrated 
with stickers, plus an end of week reward.  

Please note that although scooting and cycling to school all count towards the challenge, we cannot currently store bikes or 
scooters on the school site. We look forward to celebrating Walk to School week with you from Monday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PTA information on following page 

  

Your next Friday Forecast will be issued on Friday 9th October 2020  

Email admin@wcofe.com if you have any questions or queries.  
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PTA Update  

 

Doughnut orders: You will have the opportunity to order a box of 12x Krispy Kreme 

Glazed Doughnuts for £10. Your doughnuts will then be delivered and left on your 

doorstep on Friday 23rd October around midday.  

Doughnuts can be ordered from the PTA who will be located at a table by the main 

school gates at drop-off Monday 5th, Wednesday 7th and Friday 9th October, from 

8.50am. Please  observe social distancing and make payment preferably by 

contactless (card) where possible, or bring £10 cash in an envelope, marked clearly 

with your NAME, ADDRESS & CONTACT NUMBER.  

For allergy advice and ingredients please visit: 

https://www.krispykreme.com/menu/doughnuts/original-glazed-doughnut 

Be sure to get your order in as they provide a maximum of 50 boxes per sale. However if this proves popular I'm sure we will 

be able to run this again later in the term. 

 

PTA Annual General Meeting (AGM):  Just a reminder that our Virtual 

PTA AGM is on Tuesday 20th October at 8 o’clock. It would be great to 

see some new faces at this, our first ‘Virtual AGM’!! Everyone is 

welcome, parents, carers, grandparents… It’s never been easier to 

attend! No babysitters needed, just grab a cuppa or glass of something 

and login from your sofa!!!  

This is a really critical period for the PTA as events are obviously very 

tricky and funding is short. Now more than ever, we need your support 

and ideas. It’s also crucial we get a good attendance at the meeting to 

enable the committee to be appointed. We encourage everyone to get 

involved, you just need to drop us an email and we will send you an 

invite to the meeting. Please either email: 

woodleycofe.pta@googlemail.com or contact us via Facebook - ‘PTA 

Gang and Supporters’ or ‘Woodley CE School Parents and Carers’ 

 

   

 

 

Autumn Term PTA Events for your diary: 

 

Thursday 15th October - Non School Uniform Day.  Your child may attend school in their own clothes in return for £1 which 

will go to the PTA, details to follow.  

Tuesday 20th October - Virtual AGM, 8.00pm. 

Friday 23rd October - Krispy Kreme Doughnut Sale.   
Wednesday 18th November - Bags2School Collection.  This is an easy fundraising scheme that help schools raise funds  

through the collection of unwanted yet reusable clothing. Please continue to sort any unwanted clothes (including shoes, 

hats, belts, handbags, ties) and we will confirm further details nearer the time. 

Cook Book for Christmas. We are going to produce a lovely keepsake recipe book this year, full of all your family-favorite 

recipes. It will make a lovely Christmas gift!!   We will communicate more on this soon, however if you think your child would 

like to have an entry into our school cook book, please start thinking about their family-favourite recipe. 
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'At Woodley C of E, each person is unique and accepted as a child of God.  Through strong Christian values and our BRIGHT attitudes to learn-

ing, we inspire hearts and minds to create lifelong learners, who have the knowledge, skills and understanding to shine brightly in the 
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